
 

 

 

 

MAYOR’S COMMUNICATIONS 
 
Since the last Council meeting the Deputy Mayor and I have carried out the following 
engagements:- 
 

• Participated in a photocall for 1950s and jubilee memorabilia 
• Attended the induction and collation of the new vicar for the Parish of Burchetts Green, 

Rev Tom Etherton 

• BBC TV and Radio Berkshire Platinum Jubilee interviews 

• Chaired meeting of extraordinary Council 
• Attended the launch of the Windsor Platinum Jubilee Schools Week 

• Attended several meetings regarding the Platinum Jubilee. 
 
 
 


